
Governing Board Meeting 

June 17, 2025 

Administration & Discipleship 

 

Wins 

• Facility 

o Tobin Landscaping has completed all of the church’s updated landscaping.  This is the 

first job within the Church Refresh campaign. 

o Our sanctuary access point (AP) is finally online and allowing a wifi connection.  

Norman Alan was able to find multiple issues which were preventing a connection.  

Glenn Davidson also picked up a long-range AP from Norman Alan, so we now have a 

strong signal throughout all of the sanctuary. 

o The AED Pediatric pads arrived and are in the black AED case.  The AED is now 

available for use for any age if needed.   

• Admin 

o Keystone Family Alliance 

▪ Jordan Hunt was with us on Sunday, June 8th.  She was encouraged by the initial 

response from our congregation.  She is interested in coming back for an evening 

to provide greater detail of how GAC can be involved for those who signed up 

and any others who want to gain more information. 

Goals 

• Small Groups 

o An Appreciation Night will be held at the church on Thursday, July 17th at the church.  

An email was sent out to small group hosts inviting them to this evening where we will 

also review the past year and look towards the next. 

• Facility 

o The church’s security alarm is being upgraded from a single phone line to a cellular-

based control system.  This will both decrease downtime we have experienced and also 

provide access to the system through a phone app without needing to be on-site. 

• Admin 

o Church Management Software (ChMS): A changeover to Planning Center for our 

Member Database has begun.  Staff spent an entire day going through the Power Church 

database export of 1935 names to provide those who will be entered into Planning Center.  

Those entries have begun and are planned to be completed over June and July. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Mark DiAndreth 

Assistant Pastor of Administration and Discipleship 


